From: Caleb Ward

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo Water Shed
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 5:51:34 PM

To whom it may concern,

Please deny C&H their request regarding their pig operation on the Buffalo Water Shed.
Thank you,

Caleb Ward
caleb.ward330@gmail.com
Stonehouse South G4
University of Arkansas
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